
 
 
 

   Final Grades  
 
 
                   will be posted, insha’Allah, on Tuesday 10 February, evening. 
 
 
 

 You can check your grade on the internet at my home page, or at my office. 
 
 

 I will be available in my office, insha’Allah, on Wednesday 11 February at 12 – 2 pm. 
 

 
 
Good Luck, 
 
M. Samman 
 
 

 
 


